
The Honorable Barack H. Obama 
President of the United States of America 
The White House 
1600 Pennsylvania Avenue NW 
Washington, DC 20500 
 
Dear President Obama: 
 
We are writing to express our strong opposition to your continued support of a $100 per flight 
fee on commercial and general aviation.  
 
Aviation user fees have been proposed in your last two budgets and Congress rejected them.  
Aviation user fees have been proposed by different Administrations, both Republican and 
Democrat and again,  Congress has repeatedly and overwhelmingly rejected them.   
 
Commercial and general aviation, including aviation manufacturing, are vital industries in our 
nation, providing millions of jobs and making important contributions to our economy.  We 
should work together to support policies that encourage job growth and strengthen U.S. 
economic activity.  Imposing a $100 per flight fee on commercial and general aviation is the 
wrong approach, and we respectfully request that you abandon this idea once and for all. 
 
We appreciate your consideration of our strong concerns. 
 


